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To all Budget Managers,
 
A quick update. The link to see the results of FY18 in our legacy system has changed and is now as following:
https://yogi.wne.edu/hello.htm
 
As a reminder the link for Finance Self Service for FY19, our new system, is as follows:
https://selfservice.wne.edu/student/
 
Any questions let me know.
 
Thanks
Julie LeBeau

